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Welcome 

Welcome back Poppy class families. We hope you all had a wonderful 

Easter break together and made lots of lovely memories. We hope to 

have lots of warm weather this term, so we can enjoy the great 

outdoors, as we begin our new topic of Fantasy and Adventure.  

 

This term our book is… 

 

 

Key Class information 

Monday – P.E skills with sports coach (trainers 

to be worn if possible)            

Thursday- Forest school- please provide wellies 

and waterproofs. These can be kept in school if 

you wish. 

Friday – cooking. Please send in a voluntary 

contribution of £6 for the term.  

Please send a coat, hat and sunsreen in each 

day as we hope to make the most of 

opportunities for walks in the local community. 

 

 

 

 

 

Curriculum 

This term we are looking forward to the  exciting 

school topic of ‘Fantasy and Adventure’. 

 In Poppy class, we will enjoy our class story 

‘Monsters love underpants’. Using this text, we 

will begin to explore the topic of ‘touch’ and 

through our PSHE lessons, learn about what is 

appropriate touch.  

We continue to practice our numbers and 

counting, but will also explore patterns and 

colour this term.   

As we begin to enjoy the summer months we 

will explore the seasons in science and once 

again enjoy weekly cookery sessions.  

We are very lucky that we will enjoy Forest 

school sessions every Thursday morning now, up 

until the end of the school year. Please ensure 

your child has the appropriate clothing for this 

activity.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Keeping in touch 

Please use the home school book to inform us of any important information relating to your child.  We will check it 

every day but please log into Tapestry for your daily class update.  Don’t forget to add any home experiences to 

Tapestry as this provides us with a valuable link to home. 

Any absence or to notify us of a medical appointment please email: willoughbypastoral@prioryacademies.co.uk 

Any general enquiries please email: willoughbyenquiries@prioryacademies.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

Natalie Bernie         Nicola Claire         Sam              Lauren 
      

 

Whole School Diary Dates 

06/05/2022 New Building Opening Ceremony  
13/05/2022  Futures Fayre 
18/05/2022 HPV vaccination for Year 8 pupils 
27/05/2022 Jubilee Celebrations and last day of 

term 
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